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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2021 12:05 PM
To: Village Board
Cc: Steve Pappalardo; Donna Conkling
Subject: Fwd: Crossway Field

 
 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Len Potter <len@potterfamilyonline.com> 
Subject: Crossway Field 
Date: January 20, 2021 at 11:55:41 AM EST 
To: <mayor@scarsdale.com> 
Cc: <jarest@scarsdale.com>, <lcrandall@scarsdale.com>, 
<rwaldman@scarsdale.com>, <rwhitestone@scarsdale.com> 
 
CAUTION: External sender. 
Dear Mayor Samwick and the Board of Trustees: 
  
I and writing in support of the proposal to name Crossway Field to honor Rippy Philipps. I have lived in 
Scardale for 25 years and have had three kids go through Scarsdale schools from K through graduation. I 
served on the board of the Little League for several years and as President for two years. I am very 
familiar with the youth and HS sports programs in this town and know how much effort it takes to 
provide our kids with a great experience. Rippy has made it his mission for over 20 years to make youth 
sports, and football in particular, a great experience for Scarsdale kids. He has brought tremendous 
value to our community and deserves to be recognized for his tireless and unceasing efforts. I think 
naming Crossway Field for Rippy is a terrific way to honor him for all that he has done.   
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Len Potter 
35 Hampton Road 
Scarsdale, NY 10583 

 


